
 

You Are Invited….Lakeview Memorial Park holds a memorial service on the 

fourth Friday of every month recognizing the one year anniversary of a loved one’s  
interment. Each service is conducted by a member of the local clergy  
offering kind and inspirational words. All are welcome to attend these services 
held in the Mausoleum By The Lake and starting promptly at 10:00 AM.                 

MEMORIAL SERVICE SCHEDULE 

       April  25, 2025         August 22, 2025 
       May  16, 2025*       September 26, 2025 
       June 27, 2025   October 24, 2025 
       July 25, 2025       November 28, 2025 
                    *3rd Friday due to holiday 
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 93rd Annual  
Easter Sunrise Service…. 

 

Lakeview Memorial Park will once again hold it’s Annual 
Easter Sunrise Service in cooperation with the TRI-Boro  
Ministerium on Easter Sunday, April 20th at 6:30 AM. 
  

The Service will be held rain or shine in the area located in 
front of our Mausoleum By The Lake. We are looking for-
ward to welcoming the many families who continue to join us 
on this very special morning.     

 

     Call (856) 829-3553 for more information 
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Exciting News… 
Introducing New Section— 
“Mirror Lake”– Now Open! 

 

 We are very pleased to announce the opening of a new garden 
section called “Mirror Lake”. This new section sits beside our 
tranquil lake and soothing fountain, toward the front of the 
Park, just beyond the Veterans’ Flower Garden.  

 

There is peace in pre-planning…. 

To schedule an appointment to come take a look,  
or if you have any questions—  Please contact our  
Family Service Advisor Hank Kasper at (856) 829-3553 

The Board of Trustees of Lakeview Memorial Park  
extends its sincerest wishes to the many families  

we serve for a very Happy Easter! 
  

 
 
 

Serving four generations of families since 1930 
(856) 829-3553 

www.lakeviewmemorialpark.com          
Follow us on Facebook to keep up with all the latest! 

Mausoleum Seasonal Silk Flower Program…. 

If you would like to participate in our Mausoleum Silk Flower Program, please give us a call at 

(856) 829-3553 for more information. The flower arrangements reflect the seasonal changes, and 

are supplied and installed for your                                                                                                           

convenience four times a year.  

Images reflect samples only. 
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Memorial Trees Are Taking Root at Lakeview!…  
 

The first offering of living memorial trees were planted 
in November 2024. The trees are between 2-2.5 caliper 
and include a one-year warranty and a personalized 
granite memorial plaque. In planting a memorial tree, 
not only do you offer a living memorial to your loved 
ones, but you also give back to the environment and 
help enhance Lakeview’s landscape for future  
generations. 
 

We are pleased to extend thanks to our following  
patrons: 
 

Janet Alteveer   Charles Guarnieri, Jr. 
Adele Baker    Sonia Rodriguez-Perez 
Lisa (Colgan) Antonucci  Diane Tevis 
Dennis Colgan   James States  
 

Interested in purchasing a memorial tree this Spring? 
Give us a call at (856) 829-3553 to learn more about offered tree species and locations. 
Availability is limited!  
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The More You Know... Potted flowers or plants, 

wreaths, baskets of flowers and any other types 

of seasonal adornments are welcome on ground 

graves on or around Easter Sunday, Mother’s 

Day, Father’s Day, Memorial Day, Veteran’s Day 

and Christmas. These items are removed ten (10) 

days after the special days (with the exception of 

Christmas greens only which are removed on or 

near January 25th). Prohibited in the Park are 

stones, shells, wood chips, fencing or any other 

landscaping materials to enclose or edge graves 

and nothing may be planted on graves. Lastly, 

while we love animals, dogs are never permitted 

in the Park.  We thank you for your continued 

cooperation. 

        ***Available Now - Order for Easter!***  

          Your Choice:  Lily Cone Arrangement  or 

   Flower Cross Stake for Your Loved Ones’ Graves 
   

        2025 Order Form 

      ______# Silk Lily Cone Arrangements @ $15.00 each 

      ______# Silk Flower Cross Stakes @ $25.00 each 

   Pricing includes NJ Sales Tax 
 

            Order Deadline: March 24, 2025   

      Please Print Information 
 

For Grave of: __________________________________________________________________ 

Your Name: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: _______________________________________________________________________ 

Check or money order enclosed: $_____________________ 
 

Two ways to order: 1. Mail this form with check or money order made payable to:  

   Lakeview Memorial Park at P.O. Box 2830 Cinnaminson, NJ 08077 OR 

          2.  Call (856) 829-3553 to order by DEBIT CARD (sorry; we do not accept credit cards) 

Spring has Sprung… 

Fresh Flowers Only on Graves 
 

Only fresh flowers 

are permitted on 

graves during grass-

cutting season (April 

1 through Novem-

ber1) with an  

exception for special 

days. All others will 

be removed. Families 

are always welcome to use our free plas-

tic flower vases which are located in a 

receptable on the patio to the right of the 

office entrance.  

Available Plots, Crypts  
& Cremation Niches 

 

We have completed a detailed inven-
tory of our grounds and Mausoleums. 
If you would like to know if there is 
space available near your loved one, 
please call our Family Service  
Advisor at (856) 829-3553. 

 

Lakeview Memorial 
Park will hold a 
Spring cleaning of 
the three mausoleums. 
Please remove any 
flowers & personal 
items that you wish to keep within ten days after  
Memorial Day when the cleaning will begin.  
Any unclaimed items will be discarded.  
 

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation! 


